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Boghall Primary School

       Nursery to P1 Transition Information 2019/2020
Important dates for your diary

Friday 26th April 2019 – Open Morning for new P1 families with guided tours of the school building and P1 classrooms 
Wednesday 8th May at 4.45pm – Parent/Carer information meeting – A chance for you to find out more about what happens in P1, meet some of the teachers and visit the P1 area. 
Friday 31st May – Last day for uniform orders for delivery before the end of term

May / June – Buddies will come and visit your child at their nursery. 
Wednesday 5th June 10.00 – 11.00, Thursday 6th June 2-3pm AND Friday 7th June 11:15-12:15pm – 
All nursery children will be given the opportunity to visit school on any or all of these dates. This is an excellent opportunity for your child to get to know their classmates, teacher and classroom. On Friday 7th, children can come along to our assembly which will be organised by P2 pupils.
Mid - Late June – Home visits – a chance for us to get to know you and your child more in a familiar setting. We’ll bring along some very useful information and resources for you also. Dates organised nearer the time. 
Monday 10th June    OR   Thursday 13th June   11.45 - 12.30pm - an opportunity to join your child for their first lunch at school.
Monday 24th June - Last day for milk orders for next term – if you want your child to have milk in school.
Tuesday 20th August– 1st day at school 

Friday 23rd August – Open morning 11.30-12.15pm for new P1 parents to come along and visit their child’s new classroom. 
Teas/coffees will be available in the hall from 11am. 
Any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. We look forward to meeting you and your child.
